
Submitter: Robin Lee 

On Behalf Of: myself 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3166 

I strongly oppose HB 3166. I voted against Ranked-Choice Voting when it was on the 

ballot. So did the majority of voters. Stop trying to force something on us that we 

don’t want. This system lets weak candidates stay in the race when they’ve actually 

lost. It costs more money to use the system. It would mean revamping tallying 

equipment. The worst part of RCV is that only Salem would do the final count. This 

manipulation is egregiously unethical. Give it up! 

States that already voted for it have repealed it. Every Vote should count. But only 

once. Vote NO on HB 3166. 

 


